
ChineseVR

ChineseVR is * virtu*l 
re*lity *pplic*tion for 
le*rning Chinese 
l*ngu*ge. 

Chinese l*ngu*ge is 
known *s one of the most 
difficult l*ngu*ges to 
le*rn. This *pplic*tion 
*ims to improve this 
le*rning process *nd 
m*ke Chinese l*ngu*ge 
fun *nd e*sy to le*rn. 
The pl*yers *re *ble see, 
dr*w *nd listen *ny 
Chinese word they wish, 
in * 3D environment.

At first, I st*rted 
developing ChineseVR *s 



* person*l project, 
hoping to improve my 
skills in Chinese 
l*ngu*ge. Then, *s i 
received feedb*ck from 
my friends, i decided to 
m*ke it *v*il*ble for 
everyone.

There *re *bout 4 m*in 
fe*tures of the project:

Books -nd Diction-ries
The pl*yers *re *ble to 
import/cre*te books in 
the g*me. With such * 
fe*ture, the pl*yers c*n 
choose le*rning sets 
depending on their 
Chinese levels.

Fl-shcubes



Fl*shcubes *re b*sic*lly 
cubes th*t cont*in the 
ch*r*cter, the pinyin *nd 
the me*ning for e*ch 
word(s), simil*r to 
fl*shc*rds. The pl*yers 
*re *ble to connect 
multiple fl*shcubes to 
gener*te new me*nings.

Ch-r-cters
Ch*r*cters *nd strokes 
of * word c*n be 
displ*yed when 
inter*cted with the 
fl*shcubes. The pl*yers 
c*n pick up the brush to 
dr*w the displ*yed 
ch*r*cters with strokes 
*s the guidelines.

Dr-wing C-nv-s



The dr*wing c*nv*s is 
where the pl*yers c*n 
use the brush to dr*w 
*ny ch*r*cter they would 
like. The dr*wn chinese 
ch*r*cter will be 
recognized *nd the most 
relev*nt results will be 
shown.


